
 

 
 

Dear Rally Competitor 
 

On behalf of the Rally Organising Committee and the Eastern Southland Car 

Club Inc, we would like to invite you to take part in the Catlins Coast Rally 

taking place on the 8th August 2015. 

Please join us for a great, fun weekend. 

The roads will be magic and the hospitality memorable. 

  

.Craig has been very busy giving the Rally Route a major revamp, including 

one extra stage and more kms. 

 

One of the biggest innovations in the sport in recent years has been the 

introduction of the ‘Rally Safe’ tracking and timing system, we will once 

again be using this system. 

  

We will be using our version of ‘super rally’, where those that rejoin can still 

be classed as finishing the event. 

 

      Please find enclosed the following: 

 Supplementary  Regulations Part One 

 Entry Form 

 Service Crew Registration From 

 ESCC Membership Form 

 Rally Map 

 

 Stage Descriptions to come 

 

 

 

 

 

 



There will be other information available on our web site, www.escc.co.nz , 

also keep an eye on the Eastern Southland Car Club’s and Catlins Coast Rally 

Facebook  pages for news and info. 

 

 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the   

 Clerk of the Course   Craig Jessop  03 418 2033 / 027 425 7181 

 Or Asst Clerk of the Course  Roger Laird 03 208 5247 / 0274 368 876. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the event. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

      Craig Jessop & Roger Laird 
 

                                                                            

                             

   

                                                        

 

 

http://www.escc.co.nz/

